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As part of their commitment to continuous improvement, Crystal Mountain has made a 

change to the mold for the SmartFlo™ manifold.  It has come to our attention that some 

individuals were having trouble removing the SmartFlo™ from the unit.  To that end we 

added two areas that can serve as a pull handle on either side of the manifold body.  The 

picture on the left shows the SmartFlo™ before the change, while the image on the right 

shows a SmartFlo™ with the two “handles.”  This change was effective starting with seri-

al number 19160910123.  Once current replacement stock is depleted, new parts will have 

the pull handles.  If you have any questions about this change, please contact the Crystal 

Mountain Service department.   
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